
RCHS Class of '55 "Pap" Madison Legacy Project 

Contribute to the lasting legacy of the RCHS Class of '55 

"Pap” Madison settled in the Black Hills in 1876. His cabin, which is considered the oldest building in Rapid City, was moved from Halley Park  to 

The Journey Museum campus on New York Street for the public to enjoy. 

 

A total of $14,300 is needed to complete refurbishment of the cabin. If our class contributes $7,262 by August 1, 2015, The Deadwood Historical 

Society will contribute $7,038.  We have as OUR GOAL:  $7,262.  Please get us your check by July 15, a little ahead of the deadline. 

This is a tough goal, but we believe our class can reach this goal with the generous tax deductible contributions of our classmates. Even if you 

cannot attend the reunion, please consider a gift to support the class project. All donors will be recognized on our reunion website at   

www.homepagedoctor.com/RCHS/papmadisoncabinproject.aspx (The amount of your donation will be confidential.) 

Bookmark this reunion page so you can keep track of how we are doing against the goal. 

Please make your check payable to The Journey Museum. Send it to Marjorie Kenefick at the address on the registration form. 

Enclosed is my check to The Journey Museum for _____________ in support of the RCHS Class of '55 Pap Madison Legacy Project 

First Name ____________________  High School Last Name _______________________  Current Last Name ___________________________ 

Address  ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your support! 
 Your Reunion Committee:  Loretta Hill, Marjorie Kenefick, Lynn Kurtz, Clark Kurtz, David Olsen, Jerry Owens, Kay Pearson, Chuck Rambow,  

Gladys Storm (Chairman) 

 


